
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Seskehkó:wa/September 1, 2021 

KAWEHNO:KE MEDICAL CLINIC TO REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE, STAFF STILL AVAILABLE 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Health (DOH) is notifying the 

community that the Kawehno:ke Medical Clinic (KMC) will remain closed until further 

notice. The DOH sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience this causes.  

KMC medical staff have been temporarily relocated to the Home Care/Home Support 

Department until further notice, and are temporarily conducting telephone consultations. 

KMC staff can be contacted at 613-575-2341 ext. 1110 to schedule appointments and for 

telephone consultations. 


